October 7, 1997

PR oS

Department of State
Division of Corporations
Attention: Entity Coatrol
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, Fiorida 32314

RE: KENAN W, JONES, INC.
Document Number: P97000073376

Dear Sir:

In regards to the above referenced corporation, I was recently issued duplicate Employer

Identification Numbers. Please discontinue the EIN# 65-0782254. I would like to confinue to use

the EIN# 65-0782297. Please correct your records to reflect this information.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kenar W. Jones
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